REPORT FOR 2017

Oman
Name: Nadihra AlHarthy
Function: Country Coordinator (CC) 
Organisation: Ministry of Education Oman
E-mail: 

Tel: 

Skype: N/A
Website: N/A
Name: Ahmad Almousa
Function: Assistant CC
Organization: Ministry of Education Oman
E-mail: falaj99@hotmail.com
Tel: N/A
Skype: N/A
Website: N/A
Organization and Number of Staff: The GLOBE Staff in Oman are all employees of the Ministry of Education. The team consists of the country coordinator in addition to the assistant country coordinator. 
Funding by: The State Fund under the Ministry of Education of Oman. 
Cooperating Organizations/Individuals: N/A, all the funding and support for the program was received from the Ministry of Education.
GLOBE Schools: 50 schools in total.
GLOBE Protocol Areas: The direction for this year was to cover all the spheres equally. This helped the students to get to know the environment of their country Oman in general sense.
Number of Schools Reporting Data Over Past Year:  Around 15 schools in Oman were collecting data regularly.
Program Implementation, International Cooperation in GLOBE Network, and Activities over Past Year (categorized by GLOBE Strategic Plan 2018-2023 Goals):
· Education: The Oman GLOBE team had the full support of the ministry of education this year as they had a huge role in hosting the GLOBE NENA regional meeting for the year 2017. The ministry provided support to the students for their projects and research.
· Science: Several scientific research campaigns and competitions were held during this year. Students conducted research and presented them on several occasions..
· Community:  Students and teachers were honored for their hard work in the GLOBE program for the last year. All GLOBE members got together to discuss their latest work and share their success stories.  
· Technology: Students used technology to help them with their research such as sensors and phones.
· Communications: All communication with the GLOBE schools was done via an assigned GLOBE teacher in each school.
Plans and Ideas for Next Year:

For next year, the GLOBE team is hoping to increase the number of schools and students in the country overall.
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